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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Jacob Ritzenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate 

FROM: Rachel K. Herrmann, Assistant Director 

On January 15, 2021, the Ohio Liquor Control Commission (“Commission”) received the Common 
Sense Initiative Office’s Recommendation Memorandum (“CSI Recommendation”) concerning the 
above-mentioned administrative rule package. The CSI Recommendation stated that, “[b]ased on 
the information above, the CSI Office has no recommendations on this rule package.” The CSI 
Recommendation also state that “[t]he CSI Office concludes that the Commission should proceed 
in filing the proposed rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.”  

This correspondence serves as our acceptance of your findings and recommendations regarding the 
review of the above-mentioned rule package. The Commission will now proceed with the filing of 
this rule package with JCARR.  

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at (614) 995-2216. 

cc: Carrie Kuruc, Director of the CSI Office. 

DATE: January 15, 2021 

RE: CSI Review – 2020 Five Year Review No Change Rules (OAC 4301:1-1-4, 
4301:1- 1-12, 4301:1-1-14, 4301:1-1-31, 4301:1-1-34 through 4301:1-1-38, and 
4301:1-1-45) 

ACTION: No Change DATE: 01/15/2021 3:44 PM

AMR p(189354) pa(333405) d: (772201) print date: 05/28/2025 9:58 PM


